
 

 

THE COUNSELING CENTER AT 
PLANO SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL  

2200 INDEPENDENCE PARKWAY 
PLANO, TEXAS  75075 

PH: (469) 752-9315 
FAX: (469) 752-9422 

 

A TRADITION OF EXCELLENCE 

 

It’s time to prepare for your student’s senior year at Plano Senior High.  Eleventh grade 

academic conferences will be held throughout the months of February, March, and April.  All 

juniors and their parents are invited to an individual academic conference with their Senior High 

counselor.  Your student’s conference will be held in the Counseling Office in Building B.  

Assigned conferences times are mailed home approximately two weeks prior to the student’s 

scheduled appointment.   

 

 

PARKING INSTRUCTIONS:    Please park in a Visitor Parking space in front of 

Building B on Independence Parkway.  Additional parking is located on the east side of campus 

on Westside Drive.  If you are not in a “Visitor” space, please park in an unnumbered, student 

space and place this letter on your dashboard with the date showing.  This will prevent your car 

from being towed. 

 

Please check in with the receptionist in the front office of Building B for a visitor badge.  She 

will direct you to the counseling office. 

  

It is imperative that your student review the senior course options enclosed, 

complete the course selection chart including alternate selections, and bring 

the chart to their conference.  Time spent choosing courses during the conference means 

less time for college/career discussion.  The PISD Course Catalogs can be accessed here: 

https://www.pisd.edu/coursecatalogs. Please note, not all courses are offered on every campus.  

A list of the courses offered on the PSHS campus is enclosed along with graduation 

requirements.  

 

Also, please note the following: 
 

 Your student will be excused from missed class time and is responsible for making up missed work. 

 Due to the complexity of scheduling, we are unable to reschedule your conference.  If you are unable to 

attend, a summary of the conference will be sent home with your student. 

 Course selection changes may be made with parental permission through May 22nd, 2020. 

 No course changes will be made after May 22nd, 2020. 

 Students will be allowed to make level changes (NO ELECTIVE CHANGES), on a seat availability basis, 

during weeks 4-6 of the first nine weeks in the fall. 

 

We look forward to discussing your student’s plans and goals with you! 

 

Sincerely, 

Plano Senior High School, Counseling Department 

https://www.pisd.edu/coursecatalogs

